Charter School Governing Body (Board)
Model Conflict of Interest Policy and Guidance

The State Public Charter School Authority (Authority) encourages charter school governing bodies (boards) to develop, adopt and implement a Conflict of Interest Policy.  To assist boards in this effort, the Authority provides a model policy (see Model Conflict of Interest Policy) and guidance from the Nevada Commission on Ethics (see Nevada Conflict of Interest Guidance).

Charter school boards are advised that model policies should never be wholly adopted without first determining the unique needs and situation of the board to which the policy will pertain.  Also, models from other states should be reviewed for their applicability to Nevada law and regulation.  Charter school boards should consult with their legal counsel in developing policies, including Conflict of Interest policies.

An additional source of information regarding Conflict of Interest Policies is http://www.councilofnonprofits.org/conflict-of-interest 
